
 
   
 
To: COMO McFarren, Curtis Han, COS, CDR Keenan, District 11 Bd & Staff 
 
From: William Hale, ASC-Sector Humboldt 
Date: 18 Apr 2021 
 
Re: ASC-Humboldt Activity Report 
 
 
 
Division 8:   Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities. 
 
Flotilla 08-07: Continues to maintain the fuel farm located at Point Arena Lighthouse which is 
critical to the Helo OPTs. The Auxiliary was unable to clean the Point Arena lighthouse.  
 
Flotilla 08-08: Prepping for virtual and/or live NSBW activities. Getting risk forms submitted and 
choosing bubbles 
 
Flotilla 08-11: Sector Humboldt is working with the flotilla to keep Auxiliary 29127 operational 
and located in Crescent City.	The flotilla is forming bubbles at this time. The flotilla has gotten 
approval from the Harbor Master on the location for Auxiliary 29127. Now the flotilla is waiting for 
the Crescent City to agree on the location.  
 
Flotilla 08-39: Prepping for virtual NSBW activities. Getting forms and training completed to 
submit for bubbles. Talking with Whiskeytown NPS and Sector Humboldt about possible HELO 
OPS and patrols. 
 
The Coast Guard Station in Crescent City, CA is closing and a press release should be issue 
shortly. The Coast Guard plans to be out of the building by July 1, 2021. Due to Covid-19, 
Humboldt Sector has modified their work and duty schedule to maximize social distancing. All of 
our meetings are being conducted either through conference calls or via skype. 
 
 
End Of Report 
 
 
 

	


